
Dear Fellow Member, 

We have some exciting news: The 1982 •orld Service Conference of 

Narcotics AnonyT11ous has formed & new sub-committee to: "Administer the 

publishing of a monthly magazine on recovery from addiction the NA way." 

"The N.A. WAY", our magazine, ca.n become a rea.lit;y with your help. 

We need articles on recovery from addiction; personal experiences on 

sharing our message of recovery, spiritual a.nd inspirational articles, 

tales of humorous and thought provoking growth experiences, stories 

about becoming productive respon.sible members of society, reflective 

one-line~ with impact, personal and group experience in pr~ctical 

application of our tradition.s, we need your input. 

Charter subscriptions will cost $8.00 for 12 issues. We believe 

this will be enough to get us started. A financial report will appear 

in each issue so there will be no question of accountability. 

We will print all articles anonymously. Your support will help 

make our dre~ & reality: to have a monthly forum for N.A. recovery, 

a journal to unify our fellowship worldwide. 

Send subscriptioIU!, 
articles and input to: 

The N • .A.. WAY 
P.O. Box 110 
Lisbon, Ohio 44432 

In Loving Service, 

"The N. A. WAY" 
Sub-COIID"ittee of WSC 


